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October 3, 2017 

 

Re: The Blaze Closed Captioning and Children’s Programming certifications 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Attached via email is TheBlaze’s Children’s Video Certification and TheBlaze’s Closed 
Captioning Certification for the third quarter of 2017.   

If you should need additional information or have any questions regarding the above, please do 
not hesitate to call me at 214.307.5940. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Bruce Levinson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


